2022 Redistricting Fact Sheet

Q: Is the redistricting process complete?

A: Locally, yes.  The Board of County Commissioners adopted their new voting districts on December 7, 2021 and the Levy County School Board on December 14, 2021.  Updated maps will be featured on our website at www.votelevy.gov.  Click on the “Levy County Redistricting Options” link under “What’s New” to view redistricting information.

Statewide redistricting continues.  The state legislature scheduled to meet between January 11 and March 11, 2022 in Tallahassee to review potential maps and adopt new districts.  New Congressional, Florida Senate, and Florida House district lines will be adopted during the session.  A link to the State’s 2022 redistricting page is also available on our website.  Many maps have already been proposed and are available for public viewing.  You can keep up with the committee meetings and action being taken on adoption of the new districts by the state legislature.


Q: What is the Supervisor of Elections’ role in the redistricting process?

A: Once the state adopts their districts and our office receives their information, we can finalize our precinct lines and polling places.


Q: How does this affect me as a voter?

A: District lines affect representation of your elected officials, the races that appear on your ballot and who you vote for in an election.  Your representatives, precinct number and polling place could change.


Q: When and how will I be notified of these changes?

A: At the completion of the redistricting project in Tallahassee, all voters in Levy County will be mailed a new voter information card.  The card will reflect your new district, precinct and polling place.


Q: How can I keep up with the changes and other pertinent election information?

A: In order to help keep you updated on current election news, follow us on social media at - @votelevy.  Visit www.votelevy.gov and check the “What’s New” tab.



